
 

 

 

 

Consultation Meeting 

For the Earlham 2019 Urban Renewal Plan 

November 11, 2019 

 

A consultation meeting to discuss the Earlham 2019 Urban Renewal Plan, with representative of the City of 

Earlham, the Earlham Community School District, and Madison County Board of Supervisors, was planned for 

Monday, November 11, 2019, at Earlham City Hall at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Present for the City of Earlham:  Mayor Jeff Lillie, City Clerk Mary Sue Hibbs. 

 

No one was present for either the Earlham Community School District nor Madison County Board of Supervisors. 
 

 

 
 

 

       ____________________________________ 
       Jeff Lillie, Mayor 

 

 

Attest:   _______________________________ 
 Mary Sue Hibbs, Clerk 


